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Holly Road repair starts October 9th in Grand Blanc Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be begin rehabilitation of Holly Road from I-75 to 

Cook Road in Grand Blanc Township starting Tuesday, October 9, 2018.  One lane of traffic will be 

maintained in each direction.  The anticipated open to traffic date is November 16, 2018. Motorists 

are advised to proceed with caution and to allow themselves additional time to reach their 

destinations. 

 

Please contact Construction Manager, John Plamondon, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.    

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


